
 

 

Call for entries is now open for the 18th Annual South African Film and Television 
Awards - SAFTAs18 

 

The National Film and Video Foundation (NFVF), an agency of the Department of Sport, Arts, 

and Culture, the custodians of the South African Film and Television Awards (SAFTAs), has 

officially opened submissions for local production companies to submit their entries for 

the 18th Annual South African Film and Television Awards (#SAFTAs18). 

The SAFTAs were established to honour, celebrate, promote and reward the creativity, quality, 

and excellence of South African Film and Television talent and content and to encourage 

entrepreneurship and the development of new talent within the industry. 

To read the updated guidelines and submit online, go to www.saftasonline.co.za and for any 

queries, contact the SAFTAs Team info@saftasonline.co.za  

 

The NFVF encourages the local film and television industry to submit their entries 

to www.saftasonline.co.za before 12 April 2024. 

 
ENDS 
 
 
For media requests, contact: 
Lerato Mokopanele 

Marketing and Communications Manager 

National Film and Video Foundation 

leratom@nfvf.co.za 
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About SAFTAs 

The South African Film and Television Awards (SAFTAs) are presented annually under the 

auspices of the National Film and Video Foundation of South Africa (NFVF). The awards were 

established in 2006 and are presented annually. 

The primary objective of the SAFTAs Awards is to honour, celebrate, promote and reward the 

creativity, quality, and excellence of South African Film and Television talent and content and 

encourage entrepreneurship and the development of new talent within the industry. 


